
  

Dear Client/Business relations, 

Jones Nuttall (Brexit Strategy October 2020) 

During the transition period after approval of the withdrawal from the EU, we are 
continually monitoring developments to ensure we operate, manufacture and 
supply with minimal disruption. Our priority is to minimise disruption to our 
supply chain so we are optimising our stocking strategy in preparation for border 
disruption to minimise delays, and dedicating significant time and resources to 
account for all outcomes. When we know more about our future trade 
relationship with the EU, we will issue further communications on the impact (if 
any) of Brexit to the supply of our services.  

We would like to thank you for your continued support, particularly this year and 
we look forward to working with you in the future. 

  

Mark Jones 
Managing Director 

 


